
Contract No.: 068-DD05 
 
Justification: It is considered to be in the best interest of the District to extend this contract for 

an additional ninety (90) day period, while the specifications are revised and a new bid 
is awarded. The awarded vendors are contacted for quotations on each purchase 
exceeding the threshold, and competition among vendors has insured favorable pricing 
to the District. The awardees have agreed to extend for an additional ninety (90) day 
period, by letter, on file. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




